
 
 

Child Pedestrian Training at NPS 
 

Year 3 -Tuesday 13th November 

Year 5 – Wednesday 14th November  
 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Newcastle City Council have organised a Child Pedestrian Training programme and will 

be coming into NPS on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th November to work with some 

of our children. 

 

The Road Safety Team at Newcastle City Council have developed a programme of 

activities which involve groups of children undergoing practical child pedestrian 

training. The training will take place outside the school gates, in streets adjacent to 

the school and in the classroom with experienced staff. 

 

If you would like to make use of this excellent service, please complete and return the 

slip below by Friday 9th November 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr P Fargher 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

NPS - Child Pedestrian Training Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th November 

 

 

Pupil ________________________________________ Form ___________ 

 

 

I would like my child to take part in the Child Pedestrian training provided by 

Newcastle City Council.  

 

 

Parent ______________________________  Date  ___________________ 

 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s form teacher 


